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Basirat Razaq-Shuaib is an inclusive education specialist, a 
children’s author, a social entrepreneur and a global speaker 
advancing the conversation on inclusive education in Nigeria. 
She is the Founder of The Winford Centre for Children and 
Women - a charity supporting children with developmental 
disabilities in Nigeria, and registered as a United Nations 
Global Compact partner organisation. She is also the CEO of 
The Winford Centre International- the premier provider of 
developmental and learning aids for children with special 
needs in Nigeria. 
 
Basirat is a doctoral student of disability and inclusive 
education at the University of Cambridge and holds multiple 
degrees and certifications. She has published two children’s 
picture books - “I am not naughty- I really really mean it!” and 
“Dragons can sing” both targeted at educating children, 
parents and teachers on empathy, kindness and disability 
inclusion. Her work has been recognised by the British Council 
ELTons and translated into 3 international languages. 
  
Basirat remains committed to promoting the inclusion of 
children with developmental disabilities and their families in 
society so that they have a chance to achieve positive 
outcomes and contribute positively to economic 
development.  


